
Campus Protest

Students are free to voice dissent and to demonstrate in an orderly and peaceful manner. Picketing or 
demonstrating must not interfere with the normal flow of  pedestrian or vehicular traffic or with the 
entrances to buildings and must not interfere with the normal functioning of  the University. Failure 
to abide by these guidelines may lead to University discipline, including the use of  the Rules for the 
Maintenance of  Public Order. For more information please see the student Handbook Appendix – 
Rules and Regulations for Maintenance of  Public Order on Premises and Procedures for the Giving of  
Reasonable Advance Notice.

What to do:

•	 If  you encounter a demonstration or group picketing, or if  you hear rumor of  a possible protest, 
contact:
•	 University Police at 315-464-4000 
•	 The Dean of  Student Affairs at 315-464-4816

Binghamton Campus

•	 Contact the Director of  Student Affairs at 607-772-3532.
•	 Director of  Student Affairs will communicate with the Dean of  Student Affairs.  




